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Important Message 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

As of today, NSW Premier Gladys Berejiklian has asked parents to keep their children at 
home. Schools will remain open for any family who are employed in an area classed as an 
essential service. This includes health support staff, people who work in pharmacies, 
teachers, policemen and women, paramedics etc.  

Teachers will be at school preparing packages of learning that can be completed at home. 
This is the work the children who are at school will be completing also, so equal access to 
quality learning is assured.  

There are several families who have already picked up some work from our front office. 
We will notify you when the additional packages are ready for collection. We 
envisage that this will be later in the week. If it is not possible for you to collect the 
package, please contact us and we will discuss additional options.  

This may be an ongoing situation, so we ask that packages of learning are completed and 
returned to school. More information will follow as this method of lesson delivery is new for 
all of us.  

I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support of both me and my 
staff during this challenging time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michelle Francis 
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